Hello Amy --

I learned from Bill Koch just now that the Faculty Senate will be taking up my Emeritus request beginning on Monday. There is a problem with the request as you received it -- the online submission form malfunctioned after I entered the data, so that it recorded only my service at UNI from 1999 to 2019 (with one semester of unpaid leave, so I'm a semester short of 20 years I think) and not my five years of qualifying faculty status at the Richard Stockton College of New Jersey (now Stockton University) from 1994 to 1999. I immediately notified Chelsi Armstrong in HR of this problem and she is supposedly working on it, but several weeks have gone by with repeated urgent requests on my part and it has not been fixed, despite the fact that it would take about a minute for anyone who can access the right computer site. I am beside myself worrying that my request will be turned down because you have the incorrect data.  Is there another way I can officially update it for you?

Thank you,

Anne Myles
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